
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 8/9/2010 4:37:08 PM
To: 'mflorio@tum.org' (mflorio@tum.org); Ashuckian, David (daa@cpuc.ca.gov);

'Como, Joe' (joc@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Monardi, Marino (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=M3Mt);

Middlekauff, Charles (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=CRMd); 
Kuga, Roy M (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=RMK4)

Bcc:
Subject: Tues mtg re: Oakley

Hi Joe, Dave and Mike,

Following up on the conversations I understand you've had with Roy and/or Frank Lindh recently 
regarding the Oakley project, we wanted to invite you to a meeting tomorrow at the CPUC to discuss 
further with Roy, Frank and Paul, as well as the Radback folks and GE. The meeting is scheduled for 
11 a.m. to 1 p.m. in room 5305. I realize it's short notice but it would be great if you can participate. Let 
us know.

Thanks,
Trina
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